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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 8:08 AM
To: 'Robert Seeley'
Subject: RE: Docket # 160021-E1 Florida Power and Light Rate Increase Request

Good morning Mr. & Mrs. Seeley, 
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Robert Seeley [mailto:rseeley1@verizon.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 6:50 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket # 160021-E1 Florida Power and Light Rate Increase Request 
 
We request the Public Service Commission deny the proposed rate increase for the following reasons: 
 
 
1. Florida Power and Light (FPL), would be only increasing their profits by about 960 million dollars.  There will be no 
additional services provided.   
 
2. The proposed rate hike would require us to pay an additional 23 percent for electric power.  
 
3. We are retirees on a fixed income, with probable greater health care costs as we age. 
 
4. FPL is the only electricity supplier available, and we as homeowners have no opportunity to select 
another provider. 
 
We believe this is an unreasonable, and unjustified request and SHOULD BE DENIED. 
 

Robert B. Seeley 
Michele M. Seeley 
512 Pennyroyal Place 
Venice, Florida 34293 
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